
28 October 1968 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
 
As you know the Bryn Mawr catalogue has me down for “history of chemistry” next 
semester, whereas I shall in fact be giving a seminar on “approaches to the social 
history of science”. I’d therefore be grateful if you would circulate copies of the 
enclosed brief outline to interested graduate students in history, philosophy etc. 
The notice asks for response (either to you or me) by December 11, so we shall have 
some idea where are up to before the meeting on December 14. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
[signatura] 
 


